
  

Thursday, January 31, 2002 
MSG-008 

MEMORANDUM FOR: Directors Of Human Resources And Equal Employment 
Opportunity 

FROM: Richard A. Whitford, Acting Associate Director for Employment Service 

Subject: Federally Employed Women 33rd National Training Program 

Federally Employed Women, Inc. (FEW) will hold its 33rd National Training Program (NTP) in 
Orlando, Florida on July 22-26, 2002. This year's NTP theme is "Magic and Space--Dreams in 
Progress." 

A nonprofit, nonpartisan, organization, FEW is the only national entity representing the needs 
and concerns of female federal employees throughout the United States and abroad. FEW's 
purpose is to support the advancement of women, enhance the potential of women in 
government, and end sex discrimination in Federal service. 

This year's NTP sessions will cover career planning and development techniques, personal 
effectiveness, leadership training, and supervisory and management techniques. 

The U.S. Office of Personnel Management supports the efforts of Federally Employed Women 
and considers the conference to be a viable training tool and career development resource. To 
obtain additional information, please contact the NTP 2002 Co-Chairs, Becky Fasulo, at 321-
867-0226, and Karin Biega, at 321-867-6382, or visit FEW's web site at: www.few.org. 
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